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Date & Time: 

 1st,9:30-Resident Meeting 

5th,3:00– Lena Adams 

8th,9:30-Resident Activity Meeting 

 11th,2:00-Janet Lieb Concert 

14th,1:00-3:30 -Message w/Diana 

15th,9:30-Resident Food Meeting 

18th,10:45-Outing to Perkins 

21st,2:00– Oz Happy Hour 

23rd,11:00-2:00-Classic Car Show 

23rd,11:00-2:00-Silent Auction 

23,11:00-2:00– Grilling on the Patio 

26th,3:00-Dave Wirtz 

901 South Mentzer Rd. 

Robins, IA. 52328 
 (319)536-0045      

Upcoming Events 

September Birthdays 

1 4 

Septemeber ISSUE 9 

901 South Mentzer Rd. 

Robins, IA 52328 

September 

 Residents 

Birthday Party  

September 11th 

2:00pm 

       

THERESA WEISER-6th 

   

PAULINE RANDALL-11th 

 

 

 

 

Follow  th e  Ye llow  b r i ck  roa d  



 

Directors Corners 

Happy September, 

This is my favorite time of year. September is Alzheimer’s awareness month and 

September is also National Assisted Living week. I am looking forward to some fun 

activities during that week. We do not have a lot going on in the nursing world 

except our new Assistant Healthcare Coordinator Jasmon. Jasmon has been 

here for over 2 months and fitting in very well. She has a lot of long term care 

experience and has been a great asset to our team. If  you have not had a 

chance to say hi to her, please feel free to stop by and meet her.  

 

Influenza vaccination consents have arrived. I am not sure of a date yet, but 

these consents need to be filled out prior so we can get an accurate account. 

You are also able to do Covid vaccination as well as a new RSV vaccination. 

Please let us know if you would like a consent form.  

Thank you! 

Sarah Hebert RN 
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 Nursing News  From Our Health Care Coordinator: 

Somehow September is here already. We have a lot planned for the month. 

Come help us follow the yellow brick road to adventure. Our theme is Fall-ow 

the yellow brick road. Let’s help Dorothy get home and have fun along the 

way. Join us for a Oz Happy Hour and scavenger hunt.  We have a trip plan to 

Perkins. If your crafty, join Amanda and myself  making a scarecrow. 

Entertainers this month are Lena Adams, Janet Lieb and Dave Wirtz. September 

23rd join us for a Classic Car Show, Lucinda will be grilling so be sure to tell your 

family  to join us for a fun filled day.  A bake sell is also in the planning.  

*Just a reminder  appointments are done on Tuesdays  and Thursdays.  We ask 

that you let Amanda and myself know 2-3 weeks  ahead of time. Also if a 

friend/family member can provide transportation for appointments if will be 

greatly appreciated.   

Happy Fall ! 

Barb Wittenburg LEC and Amanda Carey MCC 

Summer is finally coming to an end; I hope everyone enjoyed all the sunshine and 
fun activities Barb and Amanda had planned over the summer. I have been very ea-
ger to tell everyone “Happy Fall Y’all!” It’s the best time of the year. I am so excited 
for all things pumpkin and apple, Yum! (That means I am also very excited to see 
what Baking club has planned this month.) Nothing is better than a Pumpkin spice 
Latte and an apple cider donut! I am going to wrap this up by wishing you all a very 
Happy Grandparents Day. Grandmas and Grandpas make the world go round. Have 
a great September and please feel free to come visit me at the front desk any time.  

 

Winona Buffaloshoulders 

Administrative Assistant 

A Letter From The Activity  Team 

A Letter From The Community Relations Coordinator 

Greetings! August was an exciting month to say the least! I am very excited about our 

theme for September, “Fall-ow The Yellow Brick Road”. I remember as a child growing 

up watching The Wizard of Oz. Our activity team has a jammed packed month for you 

all! I hope you are as excited as I am! 

For your monthly house update from the Guinanes! We have unpacked all the boxes, 

installed new blinds, replaced light fixtures, and even added a birdhouse to the 

backyard. It is really starting to feel like home!  

Do you have any family or friends you wouldn’t mind being your neighbors? For any of 

our current residents who refer to a family member or friend who moves into Emery 

Place will receive $1500 off a month’s rent. How’s that for a deal! Feel free to stop by 

my office if you have any questions or just want to chat. Happy Fall Emery Place Family!  

Michael Guinane 

Community Relations Coordinator 


